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Key, Lori

From: Matt Mason <m.mason.eng@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 9, 2020 2:42 PM
To: Zaragoza, John
Subject: RV Camp

Dear Supervisor Zaragoza 
 

I have lived in District one for over 3 years, and much to my dismay, I have watched in utter disbelief 
at the growth of homeless encampments.  Based on crime reports, I have seen a sharp increase in 
drug related criminal activity, and sadly this is impacting my quality of life, and that of our 
community.   
 

Please adjust the plan so that it limits how long campers can stay parked, and also limit the campers 
to only one vehicle.  Furthermore, please spread the burden for cleaning up the existing mess with 
other parts of the county. 
 
Thanks, 
Matt Mason 
 
‐‐  
m.mason.eng@gmail.com 
(805) 689‐2616 


